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Public notice 

Proposed lease over community land  

Under the provisions of the Local Government Act 1993-Section 47A, Central Coast Council is required 

to give Public Notice for a proposed lease over the Peninsula Leisure Centre Café/Kiosk within the 

Peninsula Leisure Centre complex at 243A Blackwall Road, Woy Woy for a term of five (5) years to 

Mukesh Chadha.  

 

Permitted use: Kiosk/café/takeaway - Sale of food and beverages only (no alcohol), servicing visitors 

to the Peninsula Leisure Centre, Woy Woy. 

 

 

Submissions should be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer (quoting Council's internal Folder No: 

F2020/00340) in writing and will be accepted until 5.00pm on Thursday, 3 December 2020 by email 

(preferred) ask@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au; or post: PO Box 20, Wyong NSW 2259; PO Box 21, Gosford 

NSW 2250.  

                                                           

Enquiries: Council's Property Officer, Greg Cook on 4325 8220. 

 

Submissions close: 5.00pm, Thursday, 3 December 2020 

 

Schedule: 

Community Land 

Part Lot 2 DP 857688 

 

Your attention is drawn to the provisions of the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 

which allows for possible access to certain public and personal documentation. 

 

 

Rik Hart 

Acting Chief Executive Officer 
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